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Not sure if hearing aids
would be right for you?
Visit us for a risk-free trial!
At Halton Audiometric Centre, we believe that the
only way to know which hearing aid is right for
you is to experience the benefits in your day-to-
day life. Take home and test drive state of the
art hearing aids today with NO COMMITMENT
OR DEPOSIT REQUIRED.
Call us today for your free consultation

Georgetown’s trusted choice for hearing care

360 Guelph St., Unit 44
Georgetown
(In the Knolcrest Centre)

905.877.8828 Armstrong Ave

Delrex Blvd

haltonaudiometric.ca

Dear Neighbours
SOME THINGS HAVE CHANGED AT FOODSTUFFS and some things
are still the same. We thought we should update you:

NO MORE DOORBELL. Come on in.
MASKS are still appreciated. THANKS!

We’re masking for you and we hope you’ll mask for us.

Please sanitize your hands upon entering ...

... and stay 3 geese apart :)

WE’VE GOT LOTS of delicious, healthy foods and ingredients you
thought you’d never find. We’ve got tempting gifts you’ll want to
give and get. Your friends have probably already been here ;)

FOLLOW US on Facebook and Instagram to see what’s fresh and new.

89 Main Street South | Downtown Georgetown
FOODSTUFFS.CA 905.877.6569

Let’s play it safe.
It’s not over yet
but we can get
there together!
Your friends at Foodstuffs

The Town of Halton Hills has lifted its
pandemic-related state of emergency.

Mayor Rick Bonnette said he rescinded
the declaration March 21 at 11:30 a.m., fol-
lowing suit with other municipalities in
Halton.

The local state of emergency was in
place for almost two years. With the town
having to react quickly to new information
released throughout the pandemic from
federal, provincial and regional govern-
ments, the emergency declaration granted
the mayor and chief administrative officer
the ability to make decisions as required
without the approval of committees or
council. 

In other local pandemic news, regional
council voted at a special meeting to re-
scind Halton's mask bylaw to align with
provincial mandates being lifted, effective

March 21.
"I encourage all Halton residents to con-

tinue to be kind and respectful to everyone,
regardless of their decision to wear a mask
or not," said Halton Medical Officer of
Health Dr. Hamidah Meghani.

Masks will still be required in certain
settings, such as public transit, long-term
care, retirement homes and hospitals.
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Mayor Rick Bonnette rescinded the state of
emergency declaration March 21 - the same
day that mask mandates were lifted for many
settings.
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